
Marfoglia Construction 
9031 Parkway Boulevard 
Anjou QC HlJ 1N4 

April 26th
, 2017 

Re: Reference Letter 

Dear Mark, 

On behalf of all the associates from our Montreal office, we would like to thank 
Marfoglia Construction Inc for the team's effort and dedication in successfully 
completing the build out of our new Montreal office at 1800 McGill College 
Avenue. 

Despite the aggressive schedule and design challenges we encountered along the 
way, Marfoglia was able to find a way to complete this project on time, within 
budget and scope. The quality of service and attention to detail the team 
brought to the project is the reason it was completed so successfully. Our 
associates love the space and are so happy to have such a great new office to 
work in. 

We would also like to highlight that the millwork provided by Marfoglia was 
exceptionally well produced and would highly recommend them to anyone looking 
for high quality millwork for their office space. 

Thank you again, Marfoglia, for all the hard work and commitment your team put 
forth to ensuring this project was completed on time and within budget. It was a 
pleasure working with you and your team and look forward to working with you 
again in the future. 

Best Regards, 

Janine Reaburn 
Director, Real Estate Facilities Services 
LoyaltyOne 
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